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6th October 2016

Dear Parents,
Tapestry on-line learning journal

I hope you have all been able to log on to your child’s learning journal.  If you are still having problems, please do not hesitate to speak to your key person.  

As your key person works with your child and we try to ensure that staff are spending as much time working with your children as possible and not away undertaking paperwork.  Occasionally staff need to take work home in order to complete work.

As such Merton Pre-school have a policy and procedure which all staff must follow in order to adhere to data protection and confidentiality.  Staff will never take home information that indicates personal data such as the child’s name, address or date of birth.  All technology is password protected.  

If you would like clarification regarding the policy or to find out more information, please do not hesitate to speak to Carey West.

Please could you read the policy, sign and return the slip by 21st October 2016.  
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Carey West 

Pre-School Leader 
Name of child_________________________________

Please circle the option below:

I agree / do not agree with the Working on Tapestry on line learning journey and completing paperwork at home.
Signed________________________(parent) date____________
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